
REGISTER TODAY! REGISTRATION HELP

Join Galena Park I.S.D. and TACRAO (Texas Association of Collegiate Registrars and 
Admissions Officers) on Tuesday, November 17, 2020 for the 2020 GPISD Virtual 
College Fair.

The GPISD Virtual College Fair will offer GPISD families the opportunity to visit with 
over 300 colleges. The college fair places college admissions reps in front of 
students and allows them to learn about colleges and universities from across the 
state of Texas. Students in all grade levels, K-12, are invited to attend this event. 

Please contact your school counselor for more information.

Tuesday, November 17, 2020
6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.


